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                                                                                                               Monday 7th January 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I trust you all had a good Christmas and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy 
New Year and all the best for 2019!  
 
Good news! Mrs Jenkins is fit and well and back with us, so we welcomed her back today, she will be 
back in the classroom tomorrow. We also welcomed back Mrs Loose who continues to work with us, she 
will now be in Year 2 in Robins class on a Monday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoon. Mrs Lloyd will 
continue to work in Wrens on Fridays as usual, but now also work in Wrens on a Thursday afternoon. 
 
Dates for your Diary for this term will follow with the next newsletter. 
 
All the best for a happy and succesful 2019! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Kath Parkin 
Headteacher 
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